1. Currently, there are no teachers/staffs of NFU required to undergo self-quarantine or conduct self-health management at home.
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]There are some students undergoing self-quarantine (who are not allowed to leave where they stay) or conducting self-health management (which is suggested by Ministry of Education for not going to school) due to their returning from foreign countries. They have been showing normal health status and have not entered NFU campus. The health center of NFU has been monitoring the whole situation. Please do not spread any related fake news on the internet.
3. There are some cases of students not visiting any foreign countries but having fever and coughing. After careful examination by professional medical doctors, the symptoms they have are not caused by Covid-19. Please do not panic, and care for your own health seriously.
4. Spring break is around. All students, teachers, and staffs please follow the regulations below:
I. Do not travel abroad if not absolutely necessary.
II. Reduce the opportunities of entering public spaces or gathering in group.
III. Avoid contacting your friends/relatives recently returning from foreign countries, especially who are undergoing self-quarantine and self-health management.
IV. Turning on GPS system of mobile phones and recording your daily activities during the break is recommended.
V. If there is any concern about your health, please seek medical advice first, and contact your advisor or the chair of department immediately for future assistance.
5. Please follow the regulations to maintain a healthy campus as the common responsibilities of all students, teachers, and staffs.


